
Submitter: Zaria Hamilton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB530 

Chair Patterson, Vice-Chair Hayden, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of SB 530. My name is Zaria Hamilton, and I am a 

Reproductive Justice and Gender Affirming Care Advocate working for the South 

Coast Health Equity Coalition. This bill will ensure that RHECs are able to continue 

our work to reduce health inequities, create brave spaces, and identify the most 

important issues impacting our communities. We have the honor of uplifting the 

voices of our communities and creating long lasting solutions to barriers.  

 

The resources we provide are essential to our community and SB 530 will increase 

our capacity to continue to serve them.  

 

I urge you to vote YES on SB 530. 

 

Thank you! 


